
 

Mars Area Primary Center’s Kindergarten Registration 
IMPORTANT CHANGE OF DATE  

Out of an abundance of caution with concerns surrounding the 

spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Mars Area School District’s 
Kindergarten Lottery Registration Day has been rescheduled. 

Kindergarten  
Lottery Registration Day  

Friday, May 8, 2020 
AT THE MARS AREA CENTENNIAL SCHOOL GYMNASIUM 

The selection of the A.M. vs. P.M. Kindergarten session will be on a 
LOTTERY SYSTEM. 

 

WHEN:   Friday, May 8, 2020 ~ Beginning at 9:30 a.m. 
 

WHERE:  Mars Area Centennial School Gymnasium  
 

WHO:  Parents with a Completed Registration Packet Who 
Wish to Join in the Lottery System  

 

WHY:  To Attempt to Select the A.M. vs. P.M. Kindergarten 
Session for the 2020-2021 School Year   

 

Only COMPLETED Kindergarten Registration Packets Will Be Accepted! 

Once maximum class size has been reached and the session is closed, individuals may 
be placed on a waiting list (with NO GUARANTEES) of session preference. 

Parents who do NOT have a session preference, are NOT required to 
turn in their completed Registration Packet at this time. 

 

For Questions Regarding the Lottery System, Call the P.C. Office at 724-625-1588. 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=kindergarten+registration+clipart&start=321&num=10&hl=en&safe=active&tbo=d&biw=1169&bih=783&tbm=isch&tbnid=nAZVBfqWkYmjHM:&imgrefurl=http://miller.westfordk12.us/Pages/forparents/nursesoffice/newindex&docid=727pfZOy21BP8M&imgurl=http://miller.westfordk12.us/Pages/forparents/nursesoffice/03463340-011F7A25.13/112111_93705_0.gif?src=.PNG&w=330&h=171&ei=zcC3UPDfDMzH0AGylYCgCw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=215&vpy=436&dur=604&hovh=136&hovw=264&tx=194&ty=72&sig=100271338508457363362&page=11&tbnh=126&tbnw=246&ndsp=32&ved=1t:429,r:48,s:300,i:148

